
The Henbury Sports Times issue 2 

Official Sports Leaders 

Our sports leaders received their official training with our local school games 

organiser and now have their black sports leaders t-shirts! They have already 

been sharing what they have learnt at playtimes and during ‘Fitness Friday’.    

 

Year 4 Events- Multiskills Madness and Dance 

Festival 

10 of our Year 4 children attended a multiskills event at 

Parkstone Grammar before Christmas and 10 children 

recently took part in a dance festival at Cornerstone 

Academy. Both events were attended by several other 

schools in the area and gave us the opportunity to learn new 

skills in a fun environment. The diary is filling up with other 

events so we look forward to reporting about these soon. 

 

If your child has had a sporting achievement outside of school, we 

want to know about it! 

It has been wonderful celebrating sporting achievements and the 

children have been so proud seeing themselves on the PE board. If 

your child has a sporting achievement they would like to share, 

please could you take a picture of them with their achievement and 

send to your class email address.  

Clubs 

We are delighted with how successful clubs were over the Autumn term and have 

added some new clubs for the Spring.  

Tuesday- Gymnastics, Wednesday- Multi-skills, Thursday- Dodgeball and Friday- 

Archery 

We are currently looking to add some new clubs after half term or Easter so watch this 

space!  

  

 



 

 


